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HIBERNATION
Miss Becky talked to our class
about animals that hibernate in
the winter. Winter can be hard
for animals to stay warm  or
find food to eat. Hibernators
include groundhogs, bats,
reptiles, amphibians, and some
insects. We got to see an
actual snake, frog, and toad.
We even learned a little song:
Hibernation, Time for
hibernation.
Hibernation, Time to go to
sleep.
 

PAJAMAS &
PANCAKES
Last Friday we had a fun
morning wearing our pajamas
to school. For snack we made
buttermilk pancakes and
enjoyed them with syrup! Even
the teacher and teacher
helpers wore their pajamas!
We love our Teddy Bears!



     HOLIDAYS
Our class has been very busy
talking about special traditions
that take place this time of
year. Miss Maisie helped us
bake yummy chocolate chip
bread to surprise our families.
We also enjoyed her banana
carrot bread recipe. Carrot
peeling is so much fun! We have
also been creating festive
artwork: wrapping paper
collages, puffy painted
pinecones, cookie cutter
paintings, sparkly snowflakes
with our faces, and we painted
a tree branch and added glitter
to decorate our room. Boden's
Mom shared their Hanuakkah
traditions and gave each of us
a piece of gelt. What a
wonderful time of year!
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 6 - Teacher Work Day
 
January 7 - First Day of School 2020
 
January 20 - No School
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
 
February 6 - WUNS Family Night at
the Magic House from 6 - 8 p.m. 
 

Hope you have a wonderful holiday
and Happy New Year!
 

   Looking
Ahead...


